
From: Hogle, Danielle
To: Alisa Paulsen
Cc: Van Der Heijden, Merijn; Daly, Marymegan
Subject: Psychology 3551H
Date: Monday, October 15, 2012 2:10:53 PM

Dear Alisa,
 
On Wednesday, October 10, the ASCC Honors Panel reviewed Psychology 3551H. The Panel
approved the course with the strong recommendation that the following changes be made to the
syllabus:
 

·         Provide fleshed out expectations of the article summaries and the term paper.
·         Quantify course participation by adding participation component to the grading scale.

The next step will be a comment period by the full ASCC.
 
Should you have any questions about this feedback, don’t hesitate to contact me or Merijn van der
Heijden, Assistant Dean (cc’d on this email).
 
 
Best Wishes,
Danielle
 
 
Danielle Hogle, M.A.
Program Assistant, Curriculum and Assessment
Arts and Sciences
The Ohio State University
154E Denney Hall
164 W 17th Ave.
Columbus, Ohio 43210
Phone: (614) 292-6248
Email: hogle.12@osu.edu
http://asccas.osu.edu/
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